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Berkeley Study of
Proposition 23

Two of us (Rick Frank and myself) have just published an op. ed in the LA Times on Prop.
23.  In a nutshell,

Proponents of Proposition 23 argue that going forward with AB 32 in the midst of
the current recession would further damage the state’s economy and eliminate
jobs. But a study we recently coauthored reveals major pitfalls in Proposition 23.

The study, sponsored by the UC Berkeley law school’s Center for Law, Energy &
the Environment, concludes that the initiative would disrupt climate change
efforts in California, eliminate green jobs, chill energy investments by regulatory
uncertainty and create unfair differences in the treatment of various business
sectors.

http://www.law.berkeley.edu/9316.htm
http://www.latimes.com/news/opinion/commentary/la-oe-farber-prop23-20101004,0,551916.story
http://www.law.berkeley.edu/files/CLEE-California_at_the_Crossroads.pdf

